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As the parent of a child with special needs I cannot imagine our lives without Lewis 

and Clark Montessori charter school.  

Right now our school is in the process of trying to find a new building after the 

gresham Barlow school district decided to cancel our lease effective June 30th, 23. 

Being restricted to the district area to find a new building in such a short amount of 

time would be virtually impossible.  

If LCMCS closes due to not having a building I don't know what we will do for my 

daughter. She will be unable to attend a standard public school without huge 

accommodations that our already taxed schools will struggle to provide. 


